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December 28th, 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

Yesterday I received a letter from Eduard in which he writes that he has made a beautiful shipment of [Odm.] polyxanthum etc. He also says he has seed of good Cinchona, which he found in Ecuador and someone who was selling young plants. He believes there should also be orchids to be found in that region. He believes to be able to make a good business with 100,000 young Cinchona, so I wrote to Jamaica today but will not post the letter until I receive your reply. I think it could be easy picking …

I believe that it will be possible to obtain seeds of Cinchona officinalis from Morris, in Kingston, Jamaica, but I believe the seed would lose much of its vigour if it has to travel to Ecuador, so I think it would be better to obtain plants from Jamaica. Within a year they would be about 1 – 2 ft tall, at which size one could sell them. Eduard thinks to make $20,000. I would not be against this kind of business, it does not require any capital investment and they would only need to be re-potted and kept free from weeds. No need to water. 

How is the big Maxillaria fom Eduard ? is it really as beautiful as he says ?

With kind regards,

B Roezl

Eduard writes that he shoots birds, and any duplicates he sends should be retained by your boys, and the other ones sent to me Do you still have the monkeys from Madagascar ? please send them to me, but please don’t forget.

I have been presented with a bill for £50 and been asked to accept it. According to your wishes, I shall not do this until you authorise me to do so. … timber merchant …

I shall reply that they’ll have to wait until 15th January when I expect to receive your written authorisation.

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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